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Notice of Proposed  
Permanent Road Closure

South-eastern end of  
NARDINE CLOSE, FORRESTFIELD
The City of Kalamunda invites public comment on the proposed 
closure of the south-eastern end of Nardine Close, approximately  
170m south of the Ashby Close intersection. The new end of  
Nardine Close will be changed into a cul-de-sac.

It is proposed that road be closed as access is not presently required 
by the properties to the east. The road itself will not be removed, 
and access will be returned as and when needed associated with 
development activity.

A plan depicting the location of the closure can be viewed:

In Person: 	 City of Kalamunda Administration  
2 Railway Road, Kalamunda WA 6076

Online: 	 engage.kalamunda.wa.gov.au

Subject to approval, the closure will be initiated from  
29 September 2020.

You can provide your comments with a written submission  
addressed to the CEO, City of Kalamunda via:

Online: 	 engage.kalamunda.wa.gov.au 

Email: 	 enquiries@kalamunda.wa.gov.au

Post: 	 PO Box 42, Kalamunda WA 6926

In Person: 	 City of Kalamunda Administration  
2 Railway Road, Kalamunda

Comments close: 4.00pm, Friday 7 August 2020
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